
Christmas Concert Ticket Reminders 

Monday, December 16th 
Today at 3:00pm will be the cut off to order your 2 tickets/family on 

the cash online system. If you have requested “Additional Tickets” by 

email and we can accommodate your request, we will be putting those 

tickets on our cash online system tomorrow morning (Dec 17th).  You will 

receive an email reminder from our cash online system.  

These Additional tickets must be purchased by on Dec 17th.  

Please note: if you ordered Additional tickets for the 5:00pm show, we 

will not be able to accommodate all of the requests due to our current 

numbers. For those tickets we are able to accommodate, the item will 

be set up on your child’s cash online system.  

Please ensure your tickets are picked up  

during the following times:  

 

December 16th (today) between 2:00pm and 2:45pm 

December 17th between 8:30am and 9:00am and  

2:00pm and 2:45pm 

If you are unable to pick up your tickets during these times, please 

instruct your child to come pick them up during the scheduled times on 

your behalf. For additional ticket pick up, please pick up your tickets at 

the office if you cannot order & pick up by 2:45pm on Dec 17th.  


